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Spotted lanternfly is an invasive insect that has 
spread throughout southeastern Pennsylvania and 
surrounding states. Learn how to recognize 

spotted lanternfly and what you can do to help 
stop its spread. Join your neighbors at the 
township's November 8, 2018 seminar and help 
halt the invasion.  

 

SEMINAR 

STOP THE SPOTTED LANTERNFLY 
Thursday, November 8, 2018 

7:00 p.m. 

 

Schuylkill Township Municipal Building 

111 Valley Park Road, Phoenixville 
 

SPEAKER: Peg Friese, Master Watershed Steward,  

Penn State Extension 

  

sponsored by the Schuylkill Township Environmental Advisory Council 

 
The Spotted Lanternfly (SLF), Lycorma delicatula, is a 
new invasive insect that has spread throughout 
southeastern Pennsylvania since it's discovery in Berks 
County in 2014. SLF presents a significant threat to 

Pennsylvania agriculture, including the grape, tree fruit, 
hardwood and nursery industries, which collectively are 
worth nearly $18 billion to the state's economy. At this 
meeting, you will learn more about this invasive pest, 
and how you can help control the impact to your 

community through the different stages of its life cycle. 
 
For information on the spotted lanternfly, please visit https://extension.psu.edu/spotted-lanternfly 

  

Schuylkill Township will make every effort to provide reasonable accommodation at township-sponsored events.  Any person with a disability 
requiring special accommodation to attend a township-sponsored public meeting or event at Schuylkill Township should notify the Township 

Secretary at 610-933-5843 as early as possible, but no later than seven (7) working days prior to the event. 
 

 


